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Officer Involved Shooting in Wallingford 

 

The Office of the Inspector General, the New Haven State’s Attorney’s Office, and the Connecticut 

State Police Major Crime Division-Eastern District are investigating an officer involved shooting 

that took place at 132 North Airline Road in Wallingford, Connecticut around 0249 hours on 

October 16, 2023.  

North Airline Road will be closed from #100 through its intersection with Pauline Court until 

further notice.  

This incident is under active investigation and no other information is available at this time. The 

Office of the Inspector General assumed primary responsibility of the investigation. Any further 

updates will be released by, or in conjunction with the Office of the Inspector General. Please refer 

any direct inquiries to them. 
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